
Dear neighbors,

From this year, the city council has decided to take another step in improving the quality of our
town. Therefore, the institution has proposed to reduce the waste fraction and give a boost to
selective collection. To achieve this goal, we will remove the containers from the streets and set up
mobile supply areas that will also improve the image of the town.

Mobile supply areas will be on the street, where containers are temporarily installed so that
residents can leave the waste for the day's collection in accordance with the pre-established
schedule.

Along with this letter, there is the new waste collection schedule for mobile landfills and a bucket
(poalet) so you can separate the organic fraction at home.

You should take the following points into consideration for the good functioning of the service: You
can leave your waste in the supply areas between 5pm and 9pm.

These will be placed in the following points: Ma-10 cruise with Sa Baronia street in Sa Creu area
Car park s’Era des Fossà
Sa Volta des Jornal d’en Nofre.

In case of doubt, you will have the support of the Municipal Technical Services who will help you.
There will also be two environmental educators who will be able to answer your questions.

We already thank you for your collaboration to make the service work properly. Together we will all
improve Banyalbufar.

Yours faithfully,


